
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Following a recent meeting at the Horton hospital, organised and 
chaired by local MP Victoria Prentis, and attended by: 
  
Keith Strangwood, Chair Keep the Horton General 
Peter Fisher, retired Consultant, Keep the Horton General 
Charlotte Bird, Press & Publicity, Keep the Horton General 
Bruno Holthof, Chief Executive Oxford University Foundation Trust 
Stuart Bell, Chief Executive Oxford Health   
David Smith Chief Executive Oxford Clinical Commissioning Group 
Will Hancock, Chief Executive South Central Ambulance Services 
Andrew Stevens, Director of Planning and Information OUFT 
Susan Brown, Senior Communications Manager OUFT 
Anita Higham, OBE, Governor OUHT 
Stephanie Garnett, Senior Parliamentary Asst to Victoria Prentis 
 
Keith Strangwood expressed his optimism at the pledge made by 
new Chief Executive Bruno Holthof of his ‘commitment to openly 
discuss options and consult.’   
 
‘The assembled group, who all have a vested interest in services 
at the Horton General Hospital, agreed to be forward looking and 
not dwell in the past’ said Mr Strangwood.  ‘Nevertheless the 
assurance by the new Chief Executive that any proposed 
alterations to services will be subject to consultation is a marked 
improvement on what has previously occurred.  KTHG will be 
attending further meetings with this group and make a commitment 
to the people of Banburyshire that they will be keeping a keen eye 
on any developments, which will be communicated in full to the 
public through its website and Facebook page’. 
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For more details contact Chairman:           
Keith Strangwood  tel: 077405 99736    email: nkarnia@aol.com 

www.keepthehortongeneral.org 
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